Church Hill Central Civic Association

July 6, 2018

Mr. Jonathan W. Brown Senior Planner Division of Land Use Administration 900 East Broad Street, Room 511 Richmond, Virginia 23219

RE: Special Use Permit for 800-806 N 32nd Street for Construction of Four Single Family Residences (the "SUP")

Dear Mr. Brown:

As interim president of Church Hill Central Civic Association ("CHC"), I am pleased to inform you that, at a meeting of CHC's members on July 2, 3018, the members expressed unanimous support for the above-referenced SUP following a presentation by Glenn R. Moore, Esq.

One of the tenets of CHC is that we report not just the outcome of a vote (favorable versus not favorable), but also the proximity of those voting to the project in question. We believe that proximity is a good indicator of impact and should be taken into consideration. In keeping with the tenets of CHC, we want you to know that we received the following comment:

25th and M Streets: I encourage the applicant to consider installing trees between the sidewalk and curb wherever possible.

Very truly yours,

Jennifer R. Parham, Esq.

Interim President

cc: Glenn R. Moore, Esq. (via email)